
CEDARS OF PEACE 
COVID-19 GUIDELINES FOR RETREATANTS 

August 13, 2021 
 

Before you come 
 

• We would appreciate knowing your vaccination status so staff can take appropriate 
precautions. 

• If you have any COVID symptoms or if have been exposed to the virus, please refrain 
from coming until you have been tested.  We will waive our normal cancellation policy 
for last minute cancellations due to COVID exposure or symptoms.  (Symptoms:  fever, 
coughing/sneezing, sore throat, shortness of breath, diarrhea, abdominal pain) 

 
When you arrive 

 
• Depending on the ongoing surge of COVID, we may take your temperature upon 

arrival. 
• You will be asked to sign a special COVID waiver form which will be in your cabin. 
• We provide bed and bath linens as usual.  If you prefer to bring your own, you are 

welcome to do so. 
 

While you are here 
 

• The main campus, along with the woods, trails, lakes and conservation areas on the 788 
acre property are open for you to enjoy.  Please maintain physical distancing if you 
encounter others while you are walking. 

• All Motherhouse buildings are off limits, including the church; retreatants will not be 
able to participate in prayer services or Mass at this time.  

• The chapel and laundry room are open but are limited to one person at a time. 
• There is now good access to WIFI in the laundry room. 
• It is no longer an option for retreatants at Cedars of Peace to eat the noon meal in the 

dining room. 
• If you become sick while you are here, it is your responsibility to drive yourself home or 

find some to pick you up. 
 

After you leave 
 

• Please notify us if you test positive for Covid within 14 days of your retreat.  We, in turn, 
will notify you if any retreat staff members or if a retreatant who was in your cabin prior 
to your arrival tests positive. 
 

Most of all, we’re very happy to welcome you to Cedars of Peace! 


